
 

October 19, 1990 

 

To: City Council 

 City Services Committee 

 

From: Greg Trainor, Utility Manager 

 

Re: City Services Committee: 

The Committee met on Thursday October 11, 1990 at 7:OO AM. 

Present: Mantlo, Nelson, Bennett, Shepherd, Achen, Trainor, Starr, Dixson, Thompson. 

 

Guests: Tim Foster, Steve Foss, Valorie Briggs 

 

 

1. The Committee met with the proponents of a curbside recycling 

program.  Tim Foster, Steve Foss and Valorie Briggs discussed their proposal to develop a curbside recycling 

program.  The committee, after discussion of the proposal and a review of what costs could be avoided by the 

City, determined that they wished to visit with the balance of the City Council on the issue of a curbside service 

and what they would be willing to charge the customer for the additional expense for the service.  Steve Foss 

has provided additional information which is attached. 

 

Darren Starr is developing financial projections and these will be discussed with the Committee/Council, 

probably, prior to the November 11th Budget Review. 

 

2. Chief Thompson met with the Committee concerning a proposed hazardous material mutual aid 

agreement.  After discussion, Mike agreed to develop additional data and return to the Committee at a later 

date.  The Fire Department's review of the meeting was submitted to the Committee under separate cover.  GT 


